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Dear Colleagues, 
  
We have arranged a meeting this Friday from 0530 in the depot. The purpose of the 
meeting is: 
 

1. To discuss your pay 
2. Job and knock 
3. Lost time and money because of Bank Holidays. 

 
It is extremely important you all attend. 
 
Please also ask non-members to attend, as the above will have a significant impact on 
them.  
 
We will get the meeting done as quickly as possible. 
  
NOTE: 
There will be 2 trestle tables with an Officer at each one. Do not crowd the tables as 
social distancing will apply. You will be directed when you can walk to the table as there 
will be some paperwork for you to complete. Please ensure you follow these 
guidelines.  
  
 
 
Yours fraternally, 
  

 
 
Paul Grafton  
 


